
 

18 June 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

I am writing to inform you that I have invited Janine Milburn into the school 

on Thursday, 11 July.  She is the mother of a daughter who died at Mutiny 

Festival, Portsmouth, in 2018.  Janine will deliver an hour-long session during 

SMSC time about her experience and her subsequent campaigning 

activities. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me through this email address 

t.penlington@pcs.hants.sch.uk.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mr Penlington  

Year Leader – Year 9 
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